
































 
 

 
 
 
 

October 24, 2008 
 
Ric Roll 
North Little Rock WW Utility 
Faulkner Lake Plant 
North Little Rock, AR  72117-0898 
 
RE:   NPDES Permit AR0020303, AFIN 60-00274 

Response to Inspection 
 
Dear Mr. Roll: 
 
ADEQ has received your response to this year’s routine Pretreatment Compliance 
Inspection of your facility by our District Field Inspector, Eric Fleming.  Your letter 
appears to adequately address the discrepancies identified during the visit.  
 
The Department will keep the inspection and response on file and will consider them as 
required by the Pollution Control and Ecology Commission Regulation No. 7, Civil 
Penalties. This regulation requires ADEQ to consider the past history of your company 
and how expeditiously the violations were addressed in determining any civil penalty 
that may be necessary for any violations. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If we need further information, we will 
contact you.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact me by phone at 501-
682-0632 or e-mail at robertsa@adeq.state.ar.us.  In any written correspondence to this 
Department, please refer to NPDES Permit AR0020303. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Anne Roberts 
Enforcement Administrator 
Enforcement Branch 
Water Division
 


